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MEMORANDUM 
 

 Date: August 1, 2018 
 

To: Julie Castaneda, Clerk of the Board From: Ally Miller, District 1 Supervisor 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 

Re: Appointment of Scott Oldendorph – Regional Waste Water Reclamation Advisory 
Committee 

 
Please place the following item on the August 7, 2018 Board of Supervisors Addendum: 
 
Appointment of Scott Oldendorph to the Regional Waste Water Reclamation Advisory 
Committee for a term ending March 1, 2020. Mr. Oldendorph will be replacing Mr. William 
Garner. 
 
This is a District 1 Appointment. 
 
 


